

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

January 25, 2024

Mr. Gary Schneider, Chairman Permanent Municipal Builidng Committee 101 Inchcliffe Drive Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Schneider:

At the Town Council's January 24, 2024 changes were made to the Town Council Liaison Assignments.

Councilor April Brunelle has been assigned as the liaison to the Permanent Municipal Builidng Committee and may be reached at the following address:

Councilor April Brunelle 9 Highland Drive Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 Telephone: (401) 316-7266

e-mail address: abru@ledyarct.org

Should you have any questions feel free to contact Councilor Brunell, Town Council Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez at telephone (860) 910-9918, or myself at telephone (860) 464-3203.

Colane.

Roxanne M. Maher

Administrative Assistant to the

Town Council

cc: Clerical Assistant